
Dear Parents,
We have enjoyed another busy week in school.

You will have seen that the JSA have restarted ‘Sweet Treat Friday’ – this will be 
on alternate Fridays (weather dependant!). The monies raised make such a  

difference to the resourcing within school. 

I have spoken to all of the children in school today regarding the need for them to 
speak to an adult in school should they be unhappy or worrying about anything.  All 

bases have worry boxes which are checked daily, but a quick chat with a known 
adult in school is also always encouraged.

Wishing you a lovely weekend
B Black

Hatfield Peverel St Andrew’s Junior School
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Wishing a very Happy Birthday to those who 
have celebrated their birthdays between: 

May 10th  and May 16th  
Olivia, Edward,

Finlay B, Joshua T, Max E, Jack G,
Tom P, William H, Evie-Mai, 

Mr James 

G    P     

V     B    

House points awarded this 
week:

Vinehurst 249

Greystone 243

Priory 172

Berwicks 143

Well done Vinehurst!Please make sure that all 
dinner money debts are 
paid in full as soon as 

possible.
Many thanks



Lunch Club with Barry 

and Sandie from 

Reality Church.

Monday lunchtimes 



These are the children who have been spotted shining in school 
this week. We could have chosen so many children- the decisions 

were hard to make!
Well done for demonstrating our CARE values.

Krystelle – Apple
Callum – Birch

Connor– Cherry
Tom – Fir

Jasmine – Maple
Oliver - Oak

Davey – Rowan
Charlie B – Sycamore

Compassion  Achievement Respect  Enjoyment

Every child is known and loved.

Every child shines.

Follow Charlie Mackesy on Twitter
@charliemackesy

Eid Mubarak to our 
families celebrating.


